PIU Research and development Ltd.
No. 391
Date: 10 February, 2014
Belgrade


Dear Sir,

In regards to the request for clarification which you sent us on 10 February 2014 (registered with the Client under no. 374), regarding the public procurement entitled ''Preparing the Main project of multi-family residential object and performing construction works of constructing the object according to the prepared documentation, within the framework of the sub-project: Housing construction for young researchers of the University of Kragujevac'', no. IOP/3-2013, we give you the following answers:

	Answer to the question no. 1:
	No, in the process of preparing the preliminary design, the provisions of the Regulation on technical standards of accessibility in the parts which relate to the accessibility to the location, object, i.e. implementation of technical solutions in designing and construction, which would make possible for the disabled and less mobile persons to move unobtrusively when using communications, access, entrance into the object, shall not be implemented. As there is no list of the future users, any needs for apartments for the disabled or less mobile persons shall be determined during the preparing of the main project.




Regards,


President of the Committee
Stanja Kakuca
(signed)





